Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region VIII
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF TACLOBAN CITY
Tacloban City

March 19, 2024

Division Memorandum
No. & S! s. 2024

INTENSIFYING ANTI-DRUG INFORMATION CAMPAIGN FOR PREVENTIVE

To:

 For more information, you may contact Division NDEP coordinator,

. For your information, guidance and compliance.

DRUG EDUCATION PROGRAM IN SCHOOLS AND OFFICES

Public Schools District Supervisors
School Heads

Class Advisers :

Health and Nutrition Section personnel
DepEd Tacloban City Division

All others concerned

. This office, thru the Health & Nutrition Unit, School Governance

Operations Division, reinforces provisions of Deped Memorandum No.
200, series of 2016 entitled “Strengthening the National Drug Education
in Schools” and DepEd Memorandum No. 30, series of 2018 entitled
“preventive Drug Education Program (PDEP) Policy for Curriculum and
Instruction”.

. Those provisions of the said memoranda are to intensify anti-drug abuse

information campaign and putting a premium on the creation of
curricular platforms that shall ensure the integration of essential
messages across all learning areas, and strengthen key competencies in
the K to 12 Basic Education Program.

. Attached to this memorandum are samples of IEC materials which

includes smokers body, no-smoking signage and no deal with tobacco
industry posters as well as anti-drug messages and are available for
printing and editing thru this link: https://tinyurl.com/4rapkpzt

1t is therefore advised to print these materials in a tarpaulin or sticker

form so that it will last long and should be posted and remain whole-year
round in a conspicuous place within the schools and offices.

. Expenses incurred to this activity shall be charged against Division or

School MOOE subject to usual accounting rules and procedures.

Bryan M. Fuentes with mobile 09985763956 or email at
bryan.fuentes@deped.gov.ph
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